
In 2009, Master Gardener Extension Volunteers (MGEVs) in 
Central Fulton partnered with Atlanta Habitat for Humanity 
(AHH).  AHH realized that its house leaders (the people who lead 
volunteers in the construction the houses) did not possess the 
skills to complete the landscapes. Therefore, AHH approached 
MGEVs to lead this project, recognizing that MGEVs are skilled 
educators and supervisors.

Each AHH home has landscaping installed as part of the house 
construction, and MGEVs oversee this process. MGEV responsi-


